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Works notice: Gloucester House Drive

Staff and patients may notice works
taking place near Gloucester House
Drive and the southern entrance to
prepare for the closure of the Women
and Babies entrance in April 2024.

From Thursday 8 February 2024,
construction activities will increase on
Gloucester House Drive forecourt. These
will include the removal of a traffic island,
construction of a pedestrian awning and the
reconfiguration of parking bays, including
pedestrian crossing and line markings.

It is expected that the works will cause
some noise and vibration. Our contractors
will complete noisy works in intermittent
timeframes and use hand tools where
possible. We will continue to work to
ensure all disruptions are minimised as
much as possible.

These works will prepare for the temporary
closure of the Women and Babies entrance
in mid-April 2024. The Women and Babies
entrance is being rebuilt as part of the RPA
Hospital Redevelopment and will be the
future northern arrival.

Best access to The Perioperative
Unit, ICU and Gloucester House

A small drop-off zone has been maintained
on Gloucester House Drive for people with
mobility issues. With construction increasing
across the campus, patients, visitors and staff
are advised to use the Level 5 Missenden
Road drop-off zone and enter via the main
hospital foyer when possible.

Key impacts
* Traffic flow along Gloucester House

Drive and through the forecourt will be
reduced, with one lane retained for access

* Increase of noise from works occurring
near Gloucester House

* |Increase of construction traffic on
Gloucester House Drive

More information

The health, safety and well-being of staff, patients,
neighbours and community is our highest priority.
For any queries relating to this work, please
contact the RPA Redevelopment Team.

Email RPARedevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au
Phone (02) 9978 5901
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How can | contact the project team?

If you have any questions or would like more information please contact our project team at the details below.

RPARedevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au | RPAredevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au | (02) 9978 5901
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